
 
  GATE Students and Parents, it’s time to 

explore the world of Criminal 
Investigations! 

 
 

Roseville City School District and STAR EDUCATION, INC. are hosting  
two GATE Family Nights 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You’ll have fun exploring fingerprint analysis, 
tire tread and footwear castings, crime scene photography,  

building DNA models, detecting forgeries, and more! 
 
 

Who Can Participate: 
All RCSD 4th, 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th graders who are identified as GATE, or who are 
participating in a middle school, self-contained GATE classrooms. 

 
When and Where: 

February 23, 2010  6:30-8:30 at Buljan Intermediate School  
for 6th, 7th, and 8th graders. 

February 25, 2010  6:30-8:30 at Crestmont Elementary School  
for 4th, 5th, and 6th graders. 
*6th graders have a choice of what night to attend. 

 
You must RSVP by February 5, 2010 to Katie Haupt at the RCSD Office at  

(916) 771-1600 x 129 or khaupt@rcsdk8.org 
 
Please Note:  

• Limit 2 people per RSVP (student/parent or guardian). 
• All students must be accompanied on the night of the activities by a supervising adult. 


